
Kings FDR Tolerance Foundation
of FDR Lodge 613

2021 Book of Remembrance
Dear FDR Lodge members and friends,
We welcome the Fourth Annual Kings FDR Tolerance Foundation Memorial 
Publication.
The Kings FDR Tolerance Foundation will print its Fourth  Annual "Book of 
Remembrance" to provide a meaningful and solemn opportunity for you to 
memorialize your beloved family members, loved ones and special friends.  For 
those of you who cannot get to services during the holidays, you will be able to 
use this FDR publication at home to recite the Yizkor payers.  The Book of 
Remembrance is one of the traditions that we can be proud of.   FDR will mail a 
copy of each Book of Remembrance to all those who participate in this special 
charitable endeavor.
As we approach the Spring and summer, we recognize the High Holy Days will be 
upon us soon.
Our faith and heritage encourages use to perpetuate the memories of loved ones 
by giving charity during the High Holy Days.
Your donation to Kings FDR Tolerance Foundation will help us continue to 
support our charitable goals.  As most of you are aware, your contributions are tax 
deductible.
Please complete the form below to include the names of all those you wish to 
memorialize.  Please make all checks payable to "Kings FDR Tolerance 
Foundation".
Sincerely,

PC Ira Spiegel                  PCDSC Robert Kaufman
President                         Chair
Kings FDR Tolerance Foundation         Book of Remembrance Committee

Please note the printer's deadline is August 15, 2021.

The minimum donation is $10 per name.
Please send your check payable to:
"Kings FDR Tolerance Foundation"

to: Ira Spiegel KoP, 1419 E. 101st Street, Brooklyn, NY 11236

In Memory of:
_______________________   _______________________   _________________________

Total Donation $______ Donor's name(s)___________________________________


